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Information request  
 

“When the Impact Assessment was done can you please tell me if 
anyone discussed what would happen to cost of living increases on pre 
6 April 1997 contracted out pensions (GMPs) where the increases are 
payable by the state. Will the state still pay the increases on GMPs 
when the single rate pension starts on 6 April 2016.” 

 
DWP response 
 
 
Please refer to our previous responses to your Freedom of Information 
requests that also concern the subject of GMP indexation. FOI reference and 
date of response listed in table below: 
 

VTR Number DWP Response  
1709 29th April  
1816 16th May 
2019 16th May 
2298 22nd May 
2341 22nd May 
2398 11th June 
2399 6th June 
3025 22nd July 
IR483 14th June 
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